
Notre Dame Holy Cross High School, Moharpara 

REF/NO/ NDHCHSM/HALF YEARLY/MEMO/I to VIII/003                                            13/09/2021 

 

Dear Parents, Guardians and students of Classes I to VIII 

Greetings from Notre dame Holy Cross High School, Moharpara.  

The Half yearly exams are approaching in a few weeks’ time. The teachers have covered the 

syllabus and the notes are given via what’s app groups and are made availed in the school 

office. Students’ are expected to prepare well for the upcoming examination. If any one of 

you are having any doubts or clarifications please contact the teachers or the school office for 

further guidance and assistance.  

 The Half Yearly examinations will be held from 27th September 2021 to 08th of 

October 2021.  

 The Exams will be held at School as we have the permission to hold classes.  

 The Syllabus and the notes for the examination are being given already. If someone 

has not received please contact the subject teachers and get guided during the class 

hours.  

 The Revised Half yearly exam time table is already shared.  

 The total marks for the exams are 80 marks for classes I to VIII 

 All the students are expected for the examination.  

 The School office will issue admit card to write the examination, hence you are 

humbly requested to clear the fees till the month of September, 2021.  

 All the students are expected to attend the examination without fail. In case any 

student is sick you are requested to inform the school office.  

 The School tuition fees can be paid via online as well as offline mode.  

 These exams are conducted in view of making sure that the students are in the 

process of learning and are in touch with academic.  

 We are taking these initiatives to ensure that our students do not lose touch with 

books and stop learning during these extended lockdown period. In case of any 

doubts/clarification or difficulty kindly contact the school. We are here to help you.  

 I humbly request the parents/ hostel wardens to accompany the students in their 

learning and preparation for examination.  

 Admit cards are available please collect them.   

 

Stay Safe and Stay Healthy 

 

Fr. Alfred D Souza CSC 

Principal  

   



 


